
RENO QRP GROUP MEETING 11/16/22 

Location at Jack’s Café #2 at Sixth St. & N Wells 

The meetings are held in the back room.  

There were 15 members present today. We have not had a turnout like this since before 
COVID. 

  

Those that attended are Tom KE7AVZ, Phil AB7WE, Derek W7DLZ, Chris AF7MP, Ray 
W7TAP, Winfred KK7GYO, Dave KF7EGU, Rob KA6JLT, Bill NN7K, Ed WD7Y. 

Including new members Mike W7MS, Bob KA6NSN, Krystal AJ6GC, both from Quincy, 
CA, Ron AG1P, from Fernley, NV Rick KK7HZS. 

  

After introductions 

  

ANNOUCEMENTS 

  

The next slow speed CW NET on Thursday November 17 AM at 11:00 AM on 7.045 
MHZ. 

  

Voz WB7VT had surgery and is recovering will attend next meeting. 

  

Van W7IEX has a WEB page W7FST QRZ it is informative announcing Reno QRP 
Meetings and Reno Slow Speed CW NET. 

  

There is a special event taking place, the QCWA will be operating Dec. 3rd through the 
10th for more details see Ray’s WEB page w7tap.net 

  

http://w7tap.net/


SHOW AND TELL 

  

BILL NN7K brought in an old multipurpose meter kit MX-815 

A very rugged peace of equipment, it is very heavy even without the batteries.  

  

Chris AF7MP brought in a light weight ATU (ATU – 100 EXT) he can use it with his rig 
when operating in the field it can handle 100 watts. If your interested in getting this for 
your operation contact Chris.  

  

QUESTIONS 

  

I was sitting next to Rick KK7HZS who is studying for his Genera. I mentioned that this 
is a place that you can questions about radio, and that there is a lot of information you 
can get from our members. 

Rick had some questions about antennas and Derek W7DLZ was glad to help with his 
questions. 

  

As usual there was good conversations going around the table, also the food was good. 

Hope to see you all next month.  

  

The next Reno QRP Group will be held on Tuesday December 20, 2022 
In the back Meeting Room at Jacks #2 on Wells and 6th St. at 11:00 AM 

  

Watch for meeting announcement/reminder to be posted later.  

  

Ed/WD7Y  


